405 Cedar Lane
Teaneck, New Jersey 07666

Phone: 201-836-6666
Fax: 201-287-0938

January 6, 2009

Mr. Larry Wilderotter
President

Bedrock Concrete Corporation
801 Hartle Street

Sayreville, NJ 08872

Dear Larry:

I just wanted to drop you a line now that building #1 in Congers, New York is complete.
We have done many projects together, and this one was the best. I'm so glad you
introduced us to concrete tilt up.

The speed of construction was amazing. I know we had a tight construction schedule,
and put a lot of pressure on you to get it done. I really didn’t expect to have the shell
completed in 14 weeks. 1have to say, you exceeded my expectations. Bedrock’s crew
was very professional and quality conscious.

Now that it’s getting colder out, we have the heat on in the building. Ican’t believe how
thermally efficient the building is. We were in the building on a cold and windy day, and
the building was very comfortable. We didn’t find any cold spots in the whole
warehouse. | was also surprised how air tight the building was.

Thank you again for a quality building and meeting all of our expectations. I feel very
comfortable knowing you are doing building # 2 in Congers.

kohlconstructiongroup.com




